

UNITED NATIONS SECURITY COUNCIL



Distr. GENERAL

S/11857 22 October 1975 ENGLISH

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH/SPANISH

NOTE BY THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

With reference to the discussion by the Security Council of the situation concerning Western Sahara, the Secretary-General is circulating herewith the texts of letters addressed to him on 6 May, 14 July and 25 August 1975 by the Permanent Representative of Spain to the United Nations, as requested by the representative of Spain at the 1849th meeting of the Security Council on 20 October 1975 (see S/PV.1849, p. 4-5).